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PURPOSE
The program’s purpose is to assist 
community members with a condition 
or disability communicate with law 
enforcement or other emergency 
service personnel where additional 
accommodation or awareness could be 
helpful.

Visit www.wp.sbcounty.gov/sheriff to learn more 
and find participating locations to pick up 
free Blue Envelope Program material.
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BLUE ENVELOPE
OUTREACH MATERIAL

The following items are available for free at 
participating locations:

•  Blue Envelopes

•  Lanyards

•  Seat Belt covers

•  Button Pins

•  Ribbons

•  Key Chains

•  Bracelets

•  StickersABOUT THE
BLUE ENVELOPE
PROGRAM

San Bernardino County Sheriff’s 
Department proudly offers the Blue 
Envelope Program. The program is 
designed to promote inclusivity and 
enhance communication awareness 
between law enforcement officers 
and community members diagnosed 
with a condition or disability, such as 
Autism Spectrum Disorder, dementia, 
anxiety, or other conditions, during a law 
enforcement interaction. 

HOW IT WORKS
The Blue Envelope Program allows 
individuals to readily display the Blue 
Envelope logo or present a Blue Envelope 
upon contact with law enforcement or other 
community service 
personnel.

The Blue Envelope 
branded products 
can contain the 
individual’s 
identification, 
contact 
information, or 
pertinent vehicle 
operating 
documents, such 
as vehicle registration, proof of insurance, 
and /or other additional information. 

The Blue Envelope Program does not 
have a registry component; therefore, all 
components of the program are voluntary 
and self-implemented. 

To pick up your free Blue Envelope 
Program material, visit a participating 
law enforcement agency, a community 
partner organization, or the San Bernardino 
County Sheriff’s facilities. You can also find 
participating locations and learn more about 
the program at www.wp.sbcounty.gov/sheriff.


